
 

Community Council Meeting Minutes 
March 11, 2014 

 
 

In attendance: 

 

Steve Hogan, Principal 
Trent Hendricks, Assistant Principal 

Edwin Espinel, Parent 
Beth Pasker, Counselor 

Karianne Prince, Parent 
Christine Espinel, Parent 

Kelly Dick, Parent 
 

 

 
 

Excused: Emily Allison, Parent 

 

 

Agenda: 
  Enrollment Numbers for 2014- 2015 

  Nothing solid as far as numbers go now.  Steve and Trent are currently working 

on the numbers for the master schedule.  The biggest concern is the 7th grade 
students.  How do we come up with our projected enrollment?  The number of 

students coming from feeder schools plus the number of students who have 
applied during open enrollment.  We also make contact with Wasatch and 

Olympus to check on the students who applied at more than one school.  

Christine Espinel gave some information that she researched on UTA transit for 
kids coming from the Bennion and Taylorsville area.  Info was left with Trent. 

   

  Trust Lands 

  Determining what to do with the money for next year.  It is hard to know if we 
will need Trust Lands money for teacher salary without having a firm count on 

our enrollment.  Approximate $$ for next year is $35,000.  If used it would be 
the most efficient used for math.  The teachers are in agreement with the 

decision to use Trust Lands on the math program.  Steve will bring it up with 
the faculty again this Friday. 

   

  SAGES 

  Testing coming up.  Teachers have been preparing and working with students 

on practice tests in the computer lab.  Information was sent out to parents via 
the Charger Chatter regarding information on the SAGE test.   

   

  Trust Lands Approval 

  Council signed off on the Trust Lands Approval 

 

 

 
 


